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April 23,2018

Charles P Littlefield
Auburn School District

90 Farmer Rd,,

Hooksett, NH 03106-2125

Dear Superintendent Littlefield,

I'am very pleased to inform you that your recent application to the Public School
Infrastructure Fund, RSA 198:15-y for Building Security for Auburn Village School has
been finalized and approved in the amount of $100,000.

Earlier this year, my administration established the Public School Infrastructure Fund to assist
school districts in making long overdue infrastructure upgrades. The goal is simple: make New
Hampshire's schools safer for students, teachers, and faculty while enabling you the
opportunity to provide local taxpayers with some relief. We appreciate your commitment to
these principles as reflected by your thorough application.

This project was approved by my office, the General Court’s Joint Fiscal Committee and the
Executive Council. In that process, [ personally appeared before these bodies to advocate for
final approval of your project. I'm very pleased that we were able to get this done.

I hope this approval provides you with sufficient time for your district to prepare for Town
Meeting, Deliberative Session and in crafting your next school district budget.

Please contact my office or Amy Clark at 271-2037 at the Department directly with any
questions you may have.

Once again, congratulations and thank you for your hard work to improve the safety of our
schools for our state’s educators and students.

Sincerely,

CRulsT ol ..

Christopher T. Sununu
Governor
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